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Kim Fellows

From: Torg Smith [tsmith@stmodwen.co.uk]
Sent; 05 August 2008 15:11

To: Kim Fellows

Subject: RE: Coombs Road on Coombs Wood Way.

Dear Kim,
Thank you for your e-mail and recent telephone conversation. | am writing to confirm that the gullies will be

emptied on the 16th of August 2008. The first removal of the accumulation of sediment will occur on this date
and further works may also then follow.

Regards,

Torg Smith
Facilities Co-Ordinator
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St. Modwen Properties PLC
Head Office & Registered Office: Sir Stanley Clarke House, 7 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park,
Birmingham, B32 1AF :
T: [0121] 222 9400 W: www.stmodwen.co.uk

Company Registration: England 349201
VAT Registration: 299056611

This email and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or
opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of St. Modwen Properties PLC or any of its subsidiaries.
If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its atiachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them
to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. Thank you for your co-operation.

From: Kim Fellows [maitto:Kim.Fellows@dudley.gov.uk]
Sent: 29 July 2008 15:18

To: Torg Smith

Subject: FW: Coombs Road on Coombs Wood Way.

Dear Mr Smith

05/08/2008



